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Lived here in Monroe all my life and had never  seen a cat in the wild.  The last 

10years I have seen at least 30 cats driving around the woods or on my way to work 

most of witch were close to houses or in rural areas of town and three of witch were 

on my property.  I know of people in my area that have lost lots of livestock due to cat 

attacks  we need the dogs back  


